

Fireworks - Go Soundless

From Patti Brady <patrizia2@pacbell.net>

Date Sun 1/5/2025 8:55 PM

To City Council <citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us>

Dear Members of the Capitola City Council,

The repercussions of fireworks noises negative and disturbing impacts on wildlife and humans are widely known.

Your supporting this annual endeavor by the Monte Foundation is appreciated. However please make this year's 2025 display soundless.

Let the public experience this show not by the sounds of bullets but by hearing massive and enthusiastic roars of awe and joy - their own and those of fellow viewers!

Sincerely,
Patti Brady
500 34th
SC 95062
Sent from my iPhone

about:blank 1/1